
 

 

Saint Thomas the Apostle and Saint Cyril of  Alexandria 

Meetings Held at: St. Thomas on the 3rd Thursday 7:30 
Officers 6:45 

Officers 
Faithful Navigator—Bart Pemberton  
Faithful Friar— Chris Corbally, S. J. 
Faithful Captain—Bill Neer 
Faithful Pilot—Pat McMahon  
Faithful Comptroller—Larry Lewis 
Faithful Scribe—Stephen Hackney 
Faithful Purser—Allen Reith 
Faithful Admiral—Tim Brown PFN  
Inner Sentinel—Randy Cross 
Outer Sentinel—Bill Lake-Wright 
Three Year Trustee—Randy Hannon PFN 
Two Year Trustee—David Orr PFN  
One Year Trustee—T K Mohr 
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Prayers For the Sick 

Sir Knights 

SK Richard Lindley
SK TK Mohr
SK Marty Ronstadt
SK Matt Skertic

SK Spouses: 
Janet Baker
Linda Brown
Barbara Ronstadt

Departed Knights 
SK Dennis Connelly
SK Robert Leach
SK Ralph Montijo
Skip Skinner
SK Donald Straw
SK Larry Wilson

Family and Friends 

Linda Brown
Nancy Claffy
Ellen Craven
Eric Knight
Linda Lee
Loretta Markel
Ernest Mottl
Michelle Mottl
Elizabeth Pemberton
John Pendolino, Sr.
Richard Sanchez
Colleen Sheppard
Karen Telewski
Ron & Nancy Vynalek

Departed 
Brian Downes
Michelle Habra
Kay Leach
Hilda Smith
Ann Ward
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Assembly 
Calendar 

January 2016 
Sunday 17th 

Mass & Dinner with 
the Bishop 4:00pm 
Mass 

5:00 pm no host social 
followed by dinner 
Skyline Country Club 

Thursday 21st  
Assembly Meeting 7:30 PM 

Saturday 16th 
Annual March for 
Life 
St. Augustine 
Cathedral 9am-12pm 

February 2016 
Thursday 18th 

Assembly Meeting 7:30 PM 

—————————— 

Faithful Navigator’s Notes 

 Dear Fellow Sir Knights: 

  
 January’s newsletter is coming to you a little early. The reason 
for this is twofold. First, one of our own, SK Marty Ronstadt is the 
honoree of the Fourth Degree Exemplification to be held here in 
Tucson on January 8-9, 2015. He is the epitome of what it means to be 
a Knight. He is a charter member of both Council 10441 and Assembly 
2392. He has held most or all of the available officer and chairmanship 
positions available in the Council and Assembly. If you haven’t done so 
already, please register now for the Fourth Degree Exemplification.  

Details can be found at http://www.az4thdegree.org  
Second, and no less important, is the “Mass and Dinner with the 
Bishop” to be held at Skyline Country Club on Sunday, January 17, 
2016. This wonderful charitable event was started a little over ten years 
ago, and SK Marty Ronstadt was one of the Knights responsible for 
bringing it to life. Over half a million dollars have been raised for 
retired priests since it’s inception.  

This year marks a transition where the monies raised will be used to 
support both retired priests and seminarians. The reason for this is 
that the need for seminarian support and assistance has become very 
great. If you are unable to attend the event, please consider a donation. 
You will be helping two very worthy causes, the formation of new 
priests and the care of retired priests. Further information on this is 
attached to the newsletter.  
May you have a wonderful 12 Days of Christmas, and 
may the New Year be a blessed one for you all and 
your families.  
Vivat Jesus, 

Bart Pemberton 
Faithful Navigator 



Hughes News Editor: PFN Kelly Bequette �3

  Culture of  Life 

  

 The Annual Tucson March for Life is coming up on 
Saturday January 16th 9am and as we celebrate this 
wonderful Christmas holiday lets not forget our mission to 
protect the unborn in this great country of ours. With Planned 
Parenthood masking abortions as “healthcare for Women” 
we as Brother Knights need to show solidarity in support of 
this march. If you cannot make the few mile hike, at least 
consider attending the mass at St Augustine Cathedral 
downtown at 9am. 

 www.tucsonforlife.org/ 

http://prolifeeventsfinder.com/www.tucsonforlife.org/
http://prolifeeventsfinder.com/www.tucsonforlife.org/
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 Mass and Dinner with the Bishop 

 This  event will be held on Sunday, January 17th, 2016. This, the 12th 
such event will be held again at Skyline Country Club with Mass at 4 PM 
followed by a social hour and the banquet. This year we will begin the support 
of seminary education as well as support of our retired priests. Our honorees 
this year will be Msgr. Tom Millane, Fr. Gerald Cote, newly  ordained- Fr. 
Allan Valencia and just ordained- Fr. George Holley. The cost will remain at 
$150.00 per person with $100 being a tax deduction. We urge all our brother 
knights to support our retired priests and also now as well our seminarians. 
Please mail your checks and registration form to: Comptroller, SK Larry 
Lewis, 5788  E. Paseo Cimarron, 85750. Please be reminded to  date your 
checks and mail them before January 1st in order to take your deduction for 
tax year 2015 (see registration form attached) 


